
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June 15, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cheyenne Pierre- Paul, 
  
Thank you for sharing your artwork with the world! Your participation in the New Jersey 
Department of Education’s Student Art Installation Project: Hope, Healing and Resilience 
Through the COVID-19 Pandemic, represents the triumph of the human spirit through 
unprecedented times.  The goal of this project was to provide students across New Jersey 
with an artistic opportunity to share the student pandemic experience. I am jubilant to 
share my deep appreciation for the authenticity of your submission. Your artistic efforts 
produced artwork appreciated for beauty, and emotional power.  Being patrons of the arts 
has allowed us to share truly inspirational messages. 
 
To that end, I am delighted to inform you that your artwork resides on the New Jersey 
Department of Education’s website for the world to see, experience, and appreciate.  Again, 
on behalf of the New Jersey Department of Education, thank you for your contribution in 
support of our collective healing. 
 
      Sincerely,  
 
 

 
Angelica Allen-McMillan, Ed.D.  
Acting Commissioner 
 

 
 

https://www.nj.gov/education/standards/artinstallation.shtml
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